
How to get your medication

Our thoughts are with everyone affected by the hurricane. We are here to assist you and 

make sure you get your medication without delay.  

If you need to fill your specialty prescription and you expect to be at a temporary 

address, please follow the steps below:

If you are eligible for a specialty delivery in the next seven days,  

call us to place your order and provide a temporary shipping address.

�If you need help locating a local pharmacy for a one-time local refill,  

call us and we will help you with this process.

Call 1-855-4BRIOVA (1-855-427-4682) 

If you are able to receive shipments at the address we have on file, please complete your 

refill requests online or by calling us and we will ship your medications through our normal 

process. If you have already placed an order, we will contact you if there will be a delay or we 

need more information from you.

We will continue to monitor conditions closely and will update this page as needed. In the 

meantime, we are working around the clock to ensure you get your medication during this 

difficult time.
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